TRANSPOWER (N2) LTD
DECISION ON TRANSPOWER
DESIGNATIONS

Notice is hereby given that Transpower (NZ) Ltd has
made its decision on the Transpower electricity
substation designation requirements included in the
Proposed City Plan. The decision confirms the existing
requirements for designations with some amendments
and withdraws the requirement for the Cashmere
Substation. Please note that the designations are now
subject to some conditions.

The decision can be inspected during normal opening
hours at any of the Council’s Service Centre offices. For
details of your nearest Service Centre, please telephone
371 1999.

Any submitter or further submitter to the relevant
provisions of the Proposed City Plan is entitled to appeal
the Transpower decision by lodging a reference with the
Environment Court within 15 working days from the date
of receipt of the decision.

Dated at Christchurch this 6th day of November 2001




